
Advertisement for Proposal 
 
PNA Fixed Base Operator (FBO) Services 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Town of Pinedale is accepting Proposals for Fixed 
Base Operation (FBO) Services at Ralph Wenz Field in Pinedale, Wyoming. 
Proposals will be received at the office of the Town Clerk, Town of Pinedale, P.O. 
Box 709, located at 69 Pinedale South Road, Pinedale, Wyoming, 82941 (Town 
Hall) until Friday April 30, 2021 at 4:30 pm MST. Proposals shall be delivered 
according to the Request for Proposal. The Request for Proposal package may be 
obtained at Town Hall or by email. For more information, please call Town Hall 
at 307-367-4136 or email abrampearce@townofpinedale.us.  
 
 
The Town of Pinedale reserves the right to reject any and all proposals, and to 
waive all informalities. The Town of Pinedale may accept any proposal which in 
its opinion best serves its interests. 
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